Sample Letter to Pastor after Facilitators attend Training

Dear Fr.

Facilitator's names completed the Fully Engaged
Facilitator Training on date

It was a real pleasure to work with them. I encourage you to assign an engaged couple to
them as soon as possible so they can put their training into practice.

Thank you for the opportunity to work with couples from your parish. If you have any
questions or feedback on the training, please let me know.

Sincerely,
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